Dear Dr. Henney,
I am writing to express my concern over the FDA's regulation of generically engineered (GE) food. I request that the agency \$9.00 current policies be changed and I support all the points in docket #00P-1211\CP1

MAII GE foods should be labeled so I am informed and have a choice.

GGE foods should not be assumed to be generally recognized as safe and should have mandatory pre-market safety testing

There should be a moratorium on GE foods until long-term studies show they are safe for human health and the environment.

(Additional Personal Comments:)

My Main Concern is linearly what what was my stream food the was food the us for myself. Thank you name sacada Soland

Address 1443 Mix Rd.

City, State, Zip Clympia, WA 1870.